
MICHIGAN 2022 Winter 
Clothing Distribution

What will be 
available:

•Women’s clothes
•Men’s clothes
•Children’s Clothes
•Winter Coats
•Winter Shoes and boots
•Blankets (limited basis)

•All items available at no 
cost on a first-come/first-
served basis

•Bring your own bags
•1 bag per person

•Questions?
Send your inquiry & 
phone number to:
Stan.perry@yahoo.com

WHAT
Since 2010 The Church of Jesus Christ of
Latter-day Saints, in connection with local
service groups, has distributed winter
clothing to needy families at no cost as an
annual community service event.
As an organization that works with
individuals and families in need of
assistance, we ask that you distribute
vouchers to families and individuals that can
benefit from this event.

Request for vouchers can be sent to:
Stan.perry@yahoo.com

WHEN: 
•Friday Oct. 21, 9am-5pm 

(by Voucher Only)
•Saturday, Oct. 22, 9am-1pm

(open to public)

WHERE: 
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints
16965 E 12 Mile Rd
Roseville, MI 48066
(Between Groesbeck Hwy and Utica Rd.)

16965 E. 12 Mile Rd.

E. Twelve Mile Rd.

Gr
oe

sb
ec

k H
wy

E. 13 Mile Rd.

Utica Rd.

ROSEVILLE

MAP



1. How can I obtain a voucher? 
– Answer: Individuals/families can obtain vouchers through the 

organization they are receiving services from. Organizations can 
receive vouchers by emailing a request to: stan.perry@yahoo.com. 
Vouchers will be delivered to the contact person from that 
organization. 

2. What information do I need to provide? 
– Answer: Individuals/families receiving services through an 

organization do not need to provide any information to receive a 
voucher. Organizations who serve the needy do not need to provide 
us with any personal or contact information about individual clients 
in order to receive vouchers. Organizations must simply make a 
request for the number of vouchers they need for their clients.

3. My agency provides its own vouchers. Can my clients use our 
vouchers for this event? 

– Answer: No ‬
4. Are vouchers required on Saturday?

– Answer: No, vouchers are only required on Friday to give those with
vouchers preference / first choice of clothes. Saturday is open to the
public and vouchers are not required. 

5. How can my clients qualify for a voucher? 
– Answer: If an organization deems that the clients are in need of the 

clothing, the clients “qualify,” for a voucher. ‬ While we wish to limit 
our event to those truly in need, be generous in your distribution.

6. What do clients have to show at the door? 
– Answer: Only the voucher, we do not collect personal information 

from the client. Again, there is no cost.
7. Can a family use a single voucher regardless of number of family 

members? 
– Answer: Yes.
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